
 

The electoral process is resuming, your mobilisation 

is more than ever necessary ! 

 
The Federation sends its best wishes to all colleagues for an excellent year 2022, which we hope will 

finally see the end of the Covid crisis that has now lasted almost two years. 

The Federation would like to thank all colleagues who took part in the elections for the Brussels Local 

Staff Committee in 2021.   

We know how determined you were to give us your support. 

But, as you know, the quorum required by the Staff Regulations (2/3 of the voters) to declare these 

elections valid was not reached.  The elections will therefore be reconvened for a second round from 25 

to 27 January 2022.   

The Federation will communicate with its usual efficiency and sobriety, giving you all our support but 

without saturating you with messages.      

The Federation will not wait for this new deadline to continue to mobilise and be at your side, in all 

circumstances. And the candidates on the Federation's list are, more than ever, committed to defending 

and supporting you. 

The Federation will continue its actions on all the issues that are at the heart of your concerns. The 

Federation will place them at the centre of its actions with the full commitment of its elected 

representatives at the next Local Staff Committee. Here are some examples: 

 Improving the reimbursement of medical benefits by the JSIS 

 Ensuring fairness in the promotion process and in the treatment of appeals 

  Defending the right to maximum telework, notably outside the place of employment 

 Control(s) of the quality of office accommodation conditions and the evolution of our working 

environment (offices, canteens, transport, car parks...) 

 Promotion of efficient mobility solutions in everyday life and in line with the initiatives taken to 

make the Commission greener 

 Reducing the precarity of employment of colleagues and demanding more regular internal 

competitions, not limited to Temporary Agents/Cabinets 

 Supporting the development of the European Schools and maintaining the excellence of the 

level of teaching  

In order to make progress on all these issues with the Administration, the Federation will need strong 

support in this second round to make your voice heard, particularly in all the joint committees and in 

particular these monitoring gender equality and diversity, health and well-being at work, promotions, 

sickness insurance… 

Make your voice heard, encourage the undecided, get involved. 

Support the FFPE-THE FEDERATION list. Vote list 6. 

 


